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There's a post going around on social media in regard to food trucks.

I am in favor of upholding the current ordinance and am absolutely opposed to opening up
options for anything additional.  I do not support food trucks, or in the case of the social media
post, coffee trucks in Douglas. 

Thank you for your time. 
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